
Dear Parents, 

 Happy Holidays! This 
month is filled with lots 

of cheer! We cannot wait 

to get the children in the 

holiday spirit. We are 

looking forward to paint-
ing with bows, picking 

up & dropping Christ-

mas pom poms down 

chutes, and making a 

special Christmas Sur-

prise.  

 We will continue 

working on our fine & 

gross motor, sensory, 

and language develop-

ment. We have a few 
new activities planned, 

as well. We will be intro-

ducing chalk art and 

magnet play! We have no 

doubt the children will 

enjoy them both. They 
all love to explore new 

things! 

 Thank you to all who 

contributed to our 

Thanksgiving “Friends 

Feast”. This month we 

will be having a Pajama 
Party and Brunch on 

Monday, December 

23rd. A sign-up sheet 

will be posted on our 

classroom door if you 
would like to send 

something in that day. 

Don’t forget to have 

your child wear their 

favorite PJ’s! 

 Just a reminder, the 
children will continue 

to have at least 30 

minutes of outside play 

as long as the weather 

allows it. We ask that 
children be sent in with 

a winter jacket and a 

hat.  

 Please join us in 

welcoming Grayson to 

our classroom! 

Happy Holidays,  

Ms. Julie,  

Ms. Madison &  

Ms. Mackenzie 

Director’s Note 

  Merry Christmas and 
Happy Holidays. We all 
enjoyed our Thanksgiving 
Feasts and are looking 
forward to the Holiday 
Celebrations. Santa is go-
ing to make a stop at Hill-
crest to visit all of our 

friends.  

 We will have a Parent 
Night Out this month. 
Check your Newsletter for 

the sign up sheet.  

 We will be collecting 
toys & items for children 
in need. There will be a 
tree by the front desk to 
place your donations. See 
the attached flyer for more 
information. Thank you in 
advance for your partici-

pation.  

 Be on the look out for a 

vision screening, hearing 
screening and Child ID 

program in the new year.  

 

Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year, 

Amy Ricci 

Please advise 
the Staff if 

your child has 
any Allergies!! 
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Letter from the Teacher 1. Hillcrest will be CLOSED on   

Tuesday, December 24th & 
Wednesday, December 25th 

2. Book order’s are due by 
Thurs., December 12th 

3. Parent’s Night Out—Fri., 
12/13 

4. Please label all of your child’s 
belongings. 

5. Please send your child to 
school in weather appropriate 
clothing. 

6. For bad weather school clos-
ing information listen to 92.7 
WOBM or check online at 
wobm.com or 943thepoint.com 

7. Santa will be visiting all the 
classrooms on 12/18 & 12/19 

Important 

Reminders 

Special points of 

interest: 

 Parents Night Out 
forms are located at 
the front desk if you 
would like to sign your 
child up.  

 We are collecting new 
toys/clothing all month 
for a family in need. 
There is a flyer at-
tached with more infor-
mation.  

 We are CLOSED on 
Tuesday, December 
24th and Wednesday, 
December 25th. 


